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Anastasia Mallidou, Associate Professor
University of Victoria School of Nursing

3800 Finnerty Road, HSD Building, Rm A402a
Victoria, BC V8P 5C2

Dear Anastasia,

On behalf of the School of Nursing at the University of Victoria, thank you for creating an
enriching learning environment for our Nurse Educator Master’s student Judith Christie. The
guidance of mentors like you is essential for student success within the Master's program
and in future nurse educator roles. The School of Nursing faculty and staff are aware of the
demands on your time, and we greatly appreciate that you have chosen to contribute to
nursing education and the nursing profession in this way.

Our Master’s option focusing on nursing education is evolving, and your feedback is valuable
to us. Over the term, we hope there were sufficient opportunities to discuss individual
progress with the student and/or me, as needed.

We are also seeking feedback about your experience as a preceptor working with a Master’s
student from UVic. The on-line distance team will send a short confidential feedback survey
to you by email. We hope you find this a convenient way to share your experiences and
suggestions. If you prefer to share comments directly with me, or the practica coordinator
(Carolyn Hammond, 250-721-6334 or chammond@uvic.ca), a phone call can be arranged at
your convenience.

Again, please accept our thanks for your commitment to graduate nursing education and
your efforts in supporting student learning on behalf of the UVic Nurse Educator faculty,
students and staff. | hope you will consider working with our students in the future. | wish you
a areat summer.

Sincerely,

,r*,

Dr Anne Bruce, RN, PhD
Associate Professor
University of Victoria School of Nursing

Tel: 250.721.6463 | Fax: 250.721.6231
abruce@uvic.ca




